
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route l 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS 

LAWRENCE, KANSAS 

66044 

Area Code 913, UNiversity 4-4103 

September 19, 1969 

It has been suggested that a topic of interest for special consideration 
at the Plains Conference this fall might be aboriginal butchering tech­
niques. 

This letter, which is being sent to all of the individuals listed below, 
is one of inquiry to determine whether or not special arrangements 
should be made for a consideration of this topic at the Conference. 

At your earliest convenience, I would appreciate replies to the fol­
lowing questions. Further plans will be based on these replies . 

l. Would you be interested in presenting a paper on 
aboriginal butchering techniques at the Plains Con­
ference? 

2. Would you be interested in serving as a member of 
a panel to discuss butchering techniques at a special 
symposium? 

Best regards. 

AEJ:c 

Sincerely yours, 

p ()a~~ 
Alfred ~ oh-~son ~ . 

Conference Chairman 

Copies to: George Frison, B. Miles Gilbert, Joe Ben Wheat, Thomas Kehoe, 
Paul Parmalee, Raymond Wood, Jack Putnam, Frank Hibben 


